
Council is inviting emerging leaders to be the 
difference in the community and make a positive 
impact on young people by joining the Golden 
Plains Youth Activation Committee (YAC).

The YAC provides young people an opportunity to 
have a voice in Golden Plains Shire and to advocate 
for themselves and other young people while 
developing their leadership skills.

Young people aged 12 to 25 years of age who live, 
work, study or socialise in Golden Plains Shire are 
invited to join the committee and provide valuable 
insights into the needs, opinions, strengths, and 
challenges of young people across Golden Plains. 

Council is inviting residents to attend an online 
Community Information Session to learn more about 
the upcoming ‘Unpacking the Man Box’ workshop 
series. 

The online information session will be held on Tuesday 
21 February from 5.30pm. 

The information session will explore the program and 
discuss the learning outcomes of the ‘Unpacking the 
Man Box’ workshop series. 

To register for the information session and receive the 
meeting link, please phone (03) 5220 7199 or email  
GPSHealthandWellbeing@gplains.vic.gov.au.

Meeting weekly at the Golden Plains Youth Hub on 
Tuesday afternoons, the committee members will 
provide feedback on youth events and programs 
and will also have the opportunity to provide input 
into exciting new projects, ensuring the voice 
of young people is strongly represented in their 
development and execution.

For more information or to apply, visit: 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/youthactivationcommittee 
or contact Council’s Youth Team by email to  
youth@gplains.vic.gov.au or call 5220 7111.

Council is seeking input on community priorities 
during preparation of its Draft Council Budget 
2023/24.

The Council Budget 2023/24 Community Survey 
is open from Tuesday 14 February to 5pm, 
Wednesday 8 March at goldenplains.vic.gov.au/
consultations.

Golden Plains Youth Jemma Mizzi,  
Jayden Scheier and Charlie Waldie.


